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WATERLOO NORTH HYDRO INC.

Gerry Hilhorst, P. Eng. 
VP, Regulatory Affairs 

October 11, 2006 
 
Shibley Righton LLP 
Barristers and Solicitors 
250 University Avenue, Suite 700 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 3E5 
 
Attention: Mr. Jay Shepherd 
   jay.shepherd@shibleyrighton.com
 
Dear Mr. Shepherd: 

 
Re: EB-2006-0088/89 Waterloo North Hydro’s Response to SEC’s 

Questions on Cost of Capital and 2nd Generation Incentive 
Regulation for Electricity Distribution Companies 

 
 
In response to the Questions from the School Energy Coalition (SEC) on the Cost of Capital and 2nd 
Generation Incentive Regulation for Electricity Distribution Companies, Waterloo North Hydro Inc. 
(WNH) supports the response of the Electricity Distributor Association (EDA) on behalf of its Local 
Distribution Company (LDC) members. 
 
WNH has expressed concern to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) regarding the duplication of 
requests for public documents that have previously been filed by an LDC with the OEB.  WNH is 
committed to seek efficiencies wherever possible and as such it is concerned as to what we 
perceive as a duplication of efforts in many areas.  WNH has advocated a review, in all areas where 
LDCs are required to file information to the OEB, to determine where filing efficiencies can be 
obtained and duplication of efforts can be eliminated.  As a matter of courtesy to the SEC, we have 
attached any requested documents that are on the public record for your convenience.  WNH will 
direct future requests by parties, of a similar nature, to the OEB records department. 

 
 

If there are any questions, please contact myself, Gerry Hilhorst, at 519-888-5550, 
ghilhorst@wnhydro.com. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Via e-mail only 
 
 
Gerry Hilhorst, P.Eng 
VP, Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc – Ontario Energy Board 
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